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The Wallaces received their missionary appointment to France in 2016.  Due to an 
urgent need in the Bible school in Scotland they were requested to do a temporary 
assignment in Glasgow for one year.  They spent 2018 teaching in Harvest Bible College 
then went to Paris for six months of language training.  During this time another urgent 
need was identified in Belgium, due to the passing of veteran missionary Filippo Ciulla.  
The Wallaces were reappointed to Belgium in 2019.  Upon arrival, the first task they 
accomplished was to reopen the Bible school that had been closed for five years.  Upon 
their return to the field, their focus will be on teaching, training, and leadership 
development with the goal of opening new works. 
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